
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

-If you are attending the field trip Friday Oct 14th we will meet at the pumpkin patch at 10:00 a.m. rain or shine! The corn 

maze will be closed due to the storm last week but we will still be able to explore the pumpkin patch. Since the weather is up 
in the air if there is a huge storm, we may need to cancel last minute.  I will email by 9:00 a.m. if this is the case.  
-Crossfit is October 27th during the interaction day.  Please have your child’s waiver returned ASAP so they are able to 
participate 
-K-3 will be going on a field trip to Qualicum Cheese Works on November 1st from 10:00-11:30 (No interaction day) 
-If your son/daughter is staying for both intramurals and board games, please send them with a snack and water 
-Skating for Homeschoolers at Oceanside Arena on Tuesdays from 11:45-1:15  
 
 

CEAP WEEKLY NEWS 

From Ms. Huggins & Ms. Rae  

Week At a Glance  

October 17-21 

Monday – 
8:30-10:00 Intramurals  
(gr. 4-7) 
Come play some games in the 
gym and be active! We will do 
a variety of different activities  
10:30-12:00 Game Board Café 
(gr. K-7) 
 
Tuesday – K-3 Interaction    
During this interaction day 
we will doing some journal 
writing in small groups and 
playing some drama games. 

 
12:45-1:30 Reading Support  
Please email to let us 
know your child will be 
staying for reading 
support.  
 

Wednesday –  
10:00-12:00 
Reading/Writing Support  
Please email to sign up for a 
time 
12:30-2:00 Maker Space 

Come and join us for some tinkering 

and creating!  
 
Thursday – NO 

INTERACTION DAY!  
District wide  

 
Friday  - Provincial Pro-D 

Classroom Closed 

CEAP Elementary 250 752-5628 (Classroom) 250 752-6989  

Email: ceap.el@sd69.bc.ca 
 

Weekly Reminders  

 
Hello CEAP Elementary Parents!  
 
We are so excited that so many families are staying for 
reading group after interaction days.  Reading group is a 
time when we can provide targeted, small group 
instruction based on your child’s reading level.  In order 
to do this, we ask that you please email us to sign up 
your child each week.  This will allow us to know 
which children are staying after the interaction day with 
us, plan our lessons and also keep the groups small.  We 
also offer reading/writing support on Wednesdays from 
10:00-12:00 and you’re welcome to sign up for this time 
to receive extra literacy support.  
 
Just a reminder the classroom is closed on October 
20th. Therefore, there will be no interaction day.  This is 
district wide. On October 28th the classroom will be 
closed for the day.  
 
Have a fantastic week!  
Ms. Huggins & Ms. Rae  
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